
 

 

 
Karen Welsh 
Email: request-581890-c22c6558@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
17th June 2019 
 
Ref: MJB-KW-170619 Information Request  
 
Dear Ms Welsh 
 
Thank you for your email received on 9thJune 2019, requesting the following information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000: 
 
1) The number of racist incidents recorded which occurred at Astrea Dearne, formerly known as 
Dearne ALC, over the last 2 years. Was a monitoring form completed for each of these incidents? 
 
 2) Any information on programs, already implemented or planned, to prevent racist incidents at the 
school for the past 2 years. 
 
3) An explanation of the procedure and policies for dealing with racist incidents at the school 
 
4) What sources are available for students and teachers who suffer from racist incidents in your 
school for the past 2 years. 
 
We thank you for your enquiry to which we are dealing with in accordance with the FOI Act 2000, 
and expect to respond no later than 5th July 2019. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact me at DPO@astreaacademytrust.org. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Data Protection Officer 
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